
ACK 
AFA 
APP 
CAF 
CMU 
CTR 
EAG 
LEG 
LIN 
OPC 
RCH 
SEC 
WAS 
OTH 

ORIGINAL 

The FloridA Public Service: Commission 
Division of Consumer Affairs 
Tallahn.sscc, FI 32399.()8SO 

Subject: Study on Fair RAtes (No. 980000A-SP). 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

P11trick J. Utech! 
235 Hedgecock Coun 
Sntellile !Beach, FL, 32937-3008 
18 August 1998 

I hove received notice: that you are considering a study P.bout the rates charscd for I.:Sidc:ntillltelephone 
service. The following concc:ms two &.ctors to c:valuar.c as )'OU conduoct that review. 

Som c time ago, we received DOtice ihat Bell South had reduced lhe number of free calls thot could be 
rnndc for din:doly information ffom three 10 two. In cffca, that v.u an increase in costs to C\'l:fY 
customer. As such, it c:an be asswned thai such sctvice represents a raJ eos1 to Bell South. Md thot u hos 
a !Call value: to COIUUmerS. Based on thole considerations, I bclieY~: that evtl)' consumer who docs no1 usc 
the pte!ellllllotment of "two fret calls" iliould I'CCCive a credit to their bill for C\~T)' monih in which they 
arc not used. While I have not used that sctvice in along time, I seem to recall that the charge for cxoes$ 
calls was SO.?S per call Therefor~. residential users would receive a :monthly credit ofSI .SO if they did 
not make any calls for infonnation. 

In addition, I object to being clwgcdl for information calls for phone nwnbc:n when then: 1s no liwna 10 a 
dircc:IOT)'. That mainly applies to new ot changed listings. That policy should remain 1n cm.-ct uruil a 
revised or updated directOT)' is issued. 

l f.~ . 

} 

OOCUI""' 1 • ~ CAT( 

0 9 I 5 2 AUG 211 ~ 




